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Journalism
Historical and international in scope, a unique anthology traces the course of
literary journalism and nonfiction prose from its origins in the eighteenth century to
today, from Daniel Defoe to Joseph Mitchell to Richard Ben Cramer. 15,000 first
printing.
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The Data Journalism Handbook
A seminal work and examination of the psychopathology of journalism. Using a
strange and unprecedented lawsuit as her larger-than-life example -- the lawsuit of
Jeffrey MacDonald, a convicted murderer, against Joe McGinniss, the author of
Fatal Vision, a book about the crime -- she delves into the always uneasy,
sometimes tragic relationship that exists between journalist and subject. In
Malcolm's view, neither journalist nor subject can avoid the moral impasse that is
built into the journalistic situation. When the text first appeared, as a two-part
article in The New Yorker, its thesis seemed so radical and its irony so pitiless that
journalists across the country reacted as if stung. Her book is a work of journalism
as well as an essay on journalism: it at once exemplifies and dissects its subject. In
her interviews with the leading and subsidiary characters in the MacDonaldMcGinniss case -- the principals, their lawyers, the members of the jury, and the
various persons who testified as expert witnesses at the trial -- Malcolm is always
aware of herself as a player in a game that, as she points out, she cannot lose. The
journalist-subject encounter has always troubled journalists, but never before has it
been looked at so unflinchingly and so ruefully. Hovering over the narrative -- and
always on the edge of the reader's consciousness -- is the MacDonald murder case
itself, which imparts to the book an atmosphere of anxiety and uncanniness. The
Journalist and the Murderer derives from and reflects many of the dominant
intellectual concerns of our time, and it will have a particular appeal for those who
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cherish the odd, the off-center, and the unsolved.

Science Journalism
"An essential guide for anyone hungry to learn how journalism should be practised
today, and will be tomorrow. Hill and Lashmar encapsulate the transformative
impact technology is having on journalism, but anchor those changes in the basic
principles of reporting." - Paul Lewis, The Guardian "As the news business
transforms, Online Journalism is a fantastic new resource for both students and
lecturers. Informative, straightforward and easily digested, it’s a one-stop shop for
the skills, knowledge, principles and mindset required for journalistic success in the
digital age." - Mary Braid, Kingston University Online and social media have
become indispensible tools for journalists, but you still have to know how to find
and tell a great story. To be a journalist today, you must have not only the
practical skills to work with new technologies, but also the understanding of how
and why journalism has changed. Combining theory and practice, Online
Journalism: The Essential Guide will take you through the classic skills of
investigating, writing and reporting as you master the new environments of
mobile, on-demand, social, participatory and entrepreneurial journalism. You will
also develop must-have skills in app development for smartphones and tablets, as
well as techniques in podcast, blog and news website production. What this book
does for you: Tips and advice from leading industry experts in their own words QR
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codes throughout the book to take you straight to multimedia links A fully up-todate companion website loaded with teaching resources, detailed careers advice
and industry insights (http://onlinejournalismguide.com/) Exercises to help you
hone your skills Top five guided reading list for each topic, so you can take it
further Perfect for students throughout a journalism course, this is your essential
guide!

Breaking News
A Practical Guide for Multimedia Journalism Mobile and Social Media Journalism is
the go-to guide for understanding how today’s journalists and news organizations
use mobile and social media to gather news, distribute content, and create
audience engagement. Checklists and practical activities in every chapter enable
readers to immediately build the mobile and social media skills that today’s
journalists need and news organizations expect. In addition to providing the
fundamentals of mobile and social media journalism, award-winning
communications professional and author Anthony Adornato discusses how mobile
devices and social media have changed the way our audiences consume news and
what that means for journalists. The book addresses a changing media landscape
by emphasizing the application of the core values of journalism—such as
authentication, verification, and credibility—to emerging media tools and
strategies.
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Wandering in Strange Lands
NAMED THE #1 BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR BY THE CHRISTIAN SCIENCE MONITOR, A
WITTY, INFORMATIVE, AND POPULAR TRAVELOGUE ABOUT THE SCANDINAVIAN
COUNTRIES AND HOW THEY MAY NOT BE AS HAPPY OR AS PERFECT AS WE
ASSUME Journalist Michael Booth has lived among the Scandinavians for more than
ten years, and he has grown increasingly frustrated with the rose-tinted view of
this part of the world offered up by the Western media. In this timely book he
leaves his adopted home of Denmark and embarks on a journey through all five of
the Nordic countries to discover who these curious tribes are, the secrets of their
success, and, most intriguing of all, what they think of one another. Why are the
Danes so happy, despite having the highest taxes? Do the Finns really have the
best education system? Are the Icelanders as feral as they sometimes appear?
How are the Norwegians spending their fantastic oil wealth? And why do all of
them hate the Swedes? In The Almost Nearly Perfect People Michael Booth explains
who the Scandinavians are, how they differ and why, and what their quirks and
foibles are, and he explores why these societies have become so successful and
models for the world. Along the way a more nuanced, often darker picture emerges
of a region plagued by taboos, characterized by suffocating parochialism, and
populated by extremists of various shades. They may very well be almost nearly
perfect, but it isn't easy being Scandinavian.
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Journalism
Entrepreneurial Journalism explains how, in the age of online journalism, digitalsavvy media practitioners are building their careers by using low-cost digital
technologies to create unique news platforms and cultivate diverse readerships.
The book also offers a range of techniques and tips that will help readers achieve
the same. Its opening chapters introduce a conceptual understanding of the
business behind entrepreneurial journalism. The second half of the book then
presents practical guidance on how to work successfully online. Topics include: •
advice on launching digital start-ups; • how to use key analytics to track and focus
readership; • engaging with mobile journalism by utilising smartphone and app
technology; • developing revenue streams that can make digital journalism
sustainable; • legal and ethical dilemmas faced in a modern newsroom; • the
challenges of producing news for mobile readers. The book features leading figures
from the BBC, Google and the Guardian, as well as some of Britain’s best
entrepreneurial reporters, who offer advice on thriving in this developing media
landscape. Additional support comes from an online resource bank, suggesting a
variety of free tools to create online news content. Entrepreneurial Journalism is an
invaluable resource for both practising journalists and students of journalism.

The Almost Nearly Perfect People
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The author of the international bestseller The Rise and Fall of the Third Reich offers
a personal account of life in Nazi Germany at the start of WWII. By the late 1930s,
Adolf Hitler, Führer of the Nazi Party, had consolidated power in Germany and was
leading the world into war. A young foreign correspondent was on hand to bear
witness. More than two decades prior to the publication of his acclaimed history,
The Rise and Fall of the Third Reich, William L. Shirer was a journalist stationed in
Berlin. During his years in the Nazi capital, he kept a daily personal diary,
scrupulously recording everything he heard and saw before being forced to flee the
country in 1940. Berlin Diary is Shirer’s first-hand account of the momentous
events that shook the world in the mid-twentieth century, from the annexation of
Austria and Czechoslovakia to the fall of Poland and France. A remarkable personal
memoir of an extraordinary time, it chronicles the author’s thoughts and
experiences while living in the shadow of the Nazi beast. Shirer recalls the surreal
spectacles of the Nuremberg rallies, the terror of the late-night bombing raids, and
his encounters with members of the German high command while he was risking
his life to report to the world on the atrocities of a genocidal regime. At once
powerful, engrossing, and edifying, William L. Shirer’s Berlin Diary is an essential
historical record that illuminates one of the darkest periods in human civilization.

Journalism
With The Data Journalism Handbook, you'll explore the potential, limits, and
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applied use of this new and fascinating field. This handbook has attracted scores of
contributors since the European Journalism Centre and the Open Knowledge
Foundation launchedthe project at MozFest 2011. Through a collection of tips and
techniques form leading journalists, professors, software developers, and data
analysts, you'll learn how data can be wither the source of data journalism or a tool
with which the story is told--or both.

High School Journalism
Killed resurrects remarkable articles that prestigious publications such as The New
Yorker, the New York Times Magazine, Harper's, and Rolling Stone assigned to
accomplished writers for sizeable fees, then discarded for reasons having nothing
to do with their quality and everything to do with their potential for unwanted
controversy, political incorrectness, or undue pressure from an advertiser. Read for
the first time Mike Sager's profile of Palestinian militants involved in the intifada of
1987 that was killed by the Washington Post Magazine because his story did not
side with Israel, and Ted Rall's essay on his deadbeat dad that was deemed too
dark by the New York Times Magazine for its Father's Day issue. While the notion
of a killed article is nothing new, the breakneck pace of media consolidation has
raised the stakes for contrarian writers and readers as independent publishers
dwindle. Killed arises out of this moment, bringing these outstanding pieces of
censored journalism into the public arena for the first time. Some of the other
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contributors included are Rich Cohen, Daniel Asa Rose, Alec Wilkinson, Noam
Chomsky, Douglas Rushkoff, Pat Jordan, Robert Fisk, Clive Thompson, Silvana
Paternostro, Glenn O'Brien, Christopher Hitchens, Gore Vidal, and Luc Sante.

Writing for Journalists
Journalism shows you how to write quickly and expertly for all major forms of
journalistic writing today. Whether producing a snappy headline or reporting a full
length news story, piecing together a ‘feature’ or compiling a blog, this book will
guide you through the pitfalls and inspire you to write better. Written by an
experienced journalist, the book outlines the principles of journalistic writing, then
illustrates these with examples of good – and not-so-good – practice from the real
world, helping you to hone your writing skills for both print and online media. Learn
how to craft text like the professionals, with advice on everything from how to
write compelling prose to getting your first job in journalism. This book is a ‘mustread’ for all practising and aspiring journalists and writers.

Sound Reporting
How do we practice journalism in a digital world, in which the old 'rules' no longer
apply? This text offers comprehensive, instructive coverage of the techniques and
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secrets of being a successful online journalist, both from a theoretical and practical
point of view. Reflecting the vitality of the web, it will inspire you to acquire new
skills and make sense of a transforming industry. Key Features: How to investigate
and break stories online Learn to broadcast to millions using video and podcast
How to blog like a pro Learn to manage and stimulate user-generated content
Include and use social media in your toolkit How to dig out stories using data
journalism Rise to the challenge of citizen journalism Make your journalism more
interactive at every stage of the process Dedicated chapter for Law and Online
Communication The Online Journalism Handbook is essential reading for all
journalism students and professionals and of key interest to media, communication
studies and more broadly the social sciences.

Career In Journalism
Perhaps you’ve always wondered how public radio gets that smooth, well-crafted
sound. Maybe you’re thinking about starting a podcast, and want some tips from
the pros. Or maybe storytelling has always been a passion of yours, and you want
to learn to do it more effectively. Whatever the case—whether you’re an avid NPR
listener or you aspire to create your own audio, or both—Sound Reporting: The NPR
Guide to Audio Journalism and Production will give you a rare tour of the world of a
professional broadcaster. Jonathan Kern, who has trained NPR’s on-air staff for
years, is a gifted guide, able to narrate a day in the life of a host and lay out the
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nuts and bolts of production with equal wit and warmth. Along the way, he explains
the importance of writing the way you speak, reveals how NPR books guests
ranging from world leaders to neighborhood newsmakers, and gives sage advice
on everything from proposing stories to editors to maintaining balance and
objectivity. Best of all—because NPR wouldn’t be NPR without its array of
distinctive voices—lively examples from popular shows and colorful anecdotes
from favorite personalities animate each chapter. As public radio’s audience of
millions can attest, NPR’s unique guiding principles and technical expertise
combine to connect with listeners like no other medium can. With today’s
technologies allowing more people to turn their home computers into broadcast
studios, Sound Reporting couldn’t have arrived at a better moment to reveal the
secrets behind the story of NPR’s success.

Journalism and the Russo-Japanese War
A great many people who want to be writers say that they want to have a career in
journalism. They may envision themselves going to exotic locales to cover stories.
While these things do happen to journalists, it takes a long time to make your
bones before you are sent on any interesting assignments. A journalist is someone
who reports on timely events. Timing is everything to a journalist. Whether you
write for a periodical or a newspaper, you need to make sure that your articles are
timely. Your purpose is to keep the public as up to date as possible when it comes
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to news and events that may affect them. This is the basic concept of being a
journalist. You should report on all sides of a story, not just take one side, even if it
appears that one side is right or wrong. A good journalist gets all sides of the story,
prints it and then lets the reader decide, based upon the article. A good journalist
does not make up the reader's mind for them. As you continue in your career, you
will find your voice when it comes to your writing. Do not be surprised if your first
articles are rewritten by your editor. Another rule that you need to learn when you
are starting a career as a journalist is to not fall in love with your own work. Do not
feel hurt if an editor does not like a phrase in your article, or makes some changes.
They are only doing their job. You will soon get to know the editor and they will get
to know your style of writing.

Fashion Journalism
Selected by the Modern Library as one of the 100 best novels of the century, Scoop
is a "thoroughly enjoyable, uproariously funny" satire of the journalism business
(New York Times). Lord Copper, newspaper magnate and proprietor of the Daily
Beast, has always prided himself on his intuitive flair for spotting ace reporters.
That is not to say he has not made the odd blunder, however, and may in a
moment of weakness make another. Acting on a dinner party tip from Mrs.
Algernon Stitch, Lord Copper feels convinced that he has hit on just the chap to
cover a promising war in the African Republic of Ishmaelia. So begins Scoop,
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Waugh's exuberant comedy of mistaken identity and brilliantly irreverent satire of
the hectic pursuit of hot news.

Berlin Diary
Public trust in the once powerful institutions of the News Establishment is
declining. Sharing, curating and producing news via social media channels may
offer an alternative, if the difficult process of verification can be mastered by social
journalists operating outside of the newsroom. Navigating Social Journalism
examines the importance of digital media literacy and how we should all be
students of the media. Author Martin Hirst emphasizes the responsibility that
individuals should take when consuming the massive amounts of media we
encounter on a daily basis. This includes information we gather from online media,
streaming, podcasts, social media and other formats. The tools found here will help
students critically evaluate any incoming media and, in turn, produce their own
media with their own message. This book aims both to help readers understand
the current state of news media through theory and provide practical techniques
and skills to partake in constructive social journalism.

Journalism
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Welcome to the world of journalism! There are not many books that can serve as
useful guides to the students of journalism and more so for students of print
journalism. In fact, as one involved in teaching of journalism alongside working as
a full-time journalist, we felt that teaching at journalism schools was completely
bereft of practise and there was more emphasis on theoretical part. It is this lacuna
that two of us with experience of working with national dailies have tried to fill.
This book is a complete book of print journalism as authors have devoted special
chapters on print journalism, what news is, news reporting, feature and middle
writing, writing of headlines and intros, inverted-pyramid style of writing,
developmental journalism, investigative journalism, business journalism, glossary
of newspaper terms, press laws and self-regulation, structure and departments of a
newspaper, and yoga and spirituality for more positivity in mass media. Written in
an easy-to-understand manner, this book can do wonders for you and would be
your companion for years to come. All the best! —Charanjit Ahuja and Bharat
Hiteshi

The Art of Fact
Journalism as a discipline is becoming increasingly important today. It has to
contend with new challenges such as the explosion of social media, heightened
commercial competition in the mainstream media and the emergence of the media
as a powerful actor in public policy and governance. The confluence of these
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factors calls for fresh thinking about the teaching and practice of journalism. A
Handbook of Journalism: Media in the Information Age not only helps readers to
understand today’s media environment but also prepares them to face the existing
challenges. Distinguished editors, experts, academics and journalists join to
examine these challenges from various angles, including some of the major
contemporary trends, issues and processes in governance, institutions,
administration and development, among others. The book fairly and objectively
discusses a critical discipline that is at the crossroads.

Journalism
Science Journalism: An Introduction gives wide-ranging guidance on producing
journalistic content about different areas of scientific research. It provides a stepby-step guide to mastering the practical skills necessary for covering scientific
stories and explaining the business behind the industry. Martin W. Angler, an
experienced science and technology journalist, covers the main stages involved in
getting an article written and published; from choosing an idea, structuring your
pitch, researching and interviewing, to writing effectively for magazines,
newspapers and online publications. There are chapters dedicated to investigative
reporting, handling scientific data and explaining scientific practice and research
findings to a non-specialist audience. Coverage in the chapters is supported by
reading lists, review questions and practical exercises. The book also includes
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extensive interviews with established science journalists, scholars and scientists
that provide tips on building a career in science journalism, address what makes a
good reporter and discuss the current issues they face professionally. The book
concludes by laying out the numerous available routes into science journalism,
such as relevant writing programs, fellowships, awards and successful online
science magazines. For students of journalism and professional journalists at all
levels, this book offers an invaluable overview of contemporary science journalism
with an emphasis on professional journalistic practice and success in the digital
age.

Entrepreneurial Journalism
The instant New York Times bestseller. "An instant classic of investigative
journalism‘All the President’s Men’ for the Me Too era." — Carlos Lozada, The
Washington Post From the Pulitzer Prize-winning reporters who broke the news of
Harvey Weinstein's sexual harassment and abuse for the New York Times, Jodi
Kantor and Megan Twohey, the thrilling untold story of their investigation and its
consequences for the #MeToo movement For many years, reporters had tried to
get to the truth about Harvey Weinstein’s treatment of women. Rumors of
wrongdoing had long circulated. But in 2017, when Jodi Kantor and Megan Twohey
began their investigation into the prominent Hollywood producer for the New York
Times, his name was still synonymous with power. During months of confidential
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interviews with top actresses, former Weinstein employees, and other sources,
many disturbing and long-buried allegations were unearthed, and a web of onerous
secret payouts and nondisclosure agreements was revealed. These shadowy
settlements had long been used to hide sexual harassment and abuse, but with a
breakthrough reporting technique Kantor and Twohey helped to expose it. But
Weinstein had evaded scrutiny in the past, and he was not going down without a
fight; he employed a team of high-profile lawyers, private investigators, and other
allies to thwart the investigation. When Kantor and Twohey were finally able to
convince some sources to go on the record, a dramatic final showdown between
Weinstein and the New York Times was set in motion. Nothing could have prepared
Kantor and Twohey for what followed the publication of their initial Weinstein story
on October 5, 2017. Within days, a veritable Pandora’s box of sexual harassment
and abuse was opened. Women all over the world came forward with their own
traumatic stories. Over the next twelve months, hundreds of men from every walk
of life and industry were outed following allegations of wrongdoing. But did too
much change—or not enough? Those questions hung in the air months later as
Brett Kavanaugh was nominated to the Supreme Court, and Christine Blasey Ford
came forward to testify that he had assaulted her decades earlier. Kantor and
Twohey, who had unique access to Ford and her team, bring to light the odyssey
that led her to come forward, the overwhelming forces that came to bear on her,
and what happened after she shared her allegation with the world. In the tradition
of great investigative journalism, She Said tells a thrilling story about the power of
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truth, with shocking new information from hidden sources. Kantor and Twohey
describe not only the consequences of their reporting for the #MeToo movement,
but the inspiring and affecting journeys of the women who spoke up—for the sake
of other women, for future generations, and for themselves.

A Handbook of Journalism
Featuring a new code of ethics for journalists and essays by 14 journalism thought
leaders and practitioners, The New Ethics of Journalism: Principles for the 21st
Century, by Kelly McBride and Tom Rosenstiel, examines the new pressures
brought to bear on journalism by technology and changing audience habits. It
offers a new framework for making critical moral choices, as well as case studies
that reinforce the concepts and principles rising to prominence in 21st century
communication. The book addresses the unique problems facing journalism today,
including how we arrive at truth in an era of abundant and unverified information;
the evolution of new business models and partnerships; the presence of journalists
on independent social media platforms; the role of diversity; the meaning of
stories; the value of images; and the role of community in the production of
journalism.

The New Ethics of Journalism
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An urgent account of the revolution that has upended the news business, written
by one of the most accomplished journalists of our time Technology has radically
altered the news landscape. Once-powerful newspapers have lost their clout or
been purchased by owners with particular agendas. Algorithms select which stories
we see. The Internet allows consequential revelations, closely guarded secrets, and
dangerous misinformation to spread at the speed of a click. In Breaking News, Alan
Rusbridger demonstrates how these decisive shifts have occurred, and what they
mean for the future of democracy. In the twenty years he spent editing The
Guardian, Rusbridger managed the transformation of the progressive British daily
into the most visited serious English-language newspaper site in the world. He
oversaw an extraordinary run of world-shaking scoops, including the exposure of
phone hacking by London tabloids, the Wikileaks release of U.S.diplomatic cables,
and later the revelation of Edward Snowden’s National Security Agency files. At the
same time, Rusbridger helped The Guardian become a pioneer in Internet
journalism, stressing free access and robust interactions with readers. Here,
Rusbridger vividly observes the media’s transformation from close range while also
offering a vital assessment of the risks and rewards of practicing journalism in a
high-impact, high-stress time.

Mobile and Social Media Journalism
Foundations of Community Journalism: A Primer for Research is the first and only
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book to focus on how to understand and conduct research in this ever increasing
field. With chapters written by established journalism academics and teachers, the
book provides students and researchers with an understanding of the multiple and
interdisciplinary approaches to the study of community journalism, with what
community journalism is as a research concept, and with a range of different
methods and theories that can be applied to community journalism research. While
there are numerous ′how-to′ community journalism manuals for students and
newspaper editors, none contains the focus on how to conduct research into
community journalism - a focus needed in this era of accountability.

Sports Journalism
Journalism: Theory and Practice presents a short history of journalism and focuses
on the many important issues facing the media today, including bridging the divide
between science and journalism, war reporting, media coverage of natural
disasters, the current difficulties facing U.S. newspapers, and more. The book also
includes a history of and tribute to Edward R. Murrow, a pioneer in the field of
television news broadcasting. A comprehensive overview of running a government
press office is presented.

The Corpse Had a Familiar Face
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A re-release of a classic work by the Pulitzer Prize-winning author of Cold Case
Squad details events from her eighteen years of writing for The Miami Herald, from
a father who murdered his comatose toddler to a Haitian who was knitted to death
in a Hialeah factory. Reprint.

Print Journalism
Convergent Journalism: An Introduction is the pioneering textbook on practicing
journalism in the 21st century, now in its third edition, offering chapters by
industry experts covering key components for today’s convergenced media
landscape. Each chapter of this book is written by an expert in the field, offering
practical and key skills for the different aspects that make up the practice of
journalism today. This new edition, written from the ground up, shifts the
discussion toward a model of responsible and audience-centric journalism and
demonstrates the ways journalists can use new media tools as both senders and
receivers. The bedrock tenets of journalism remain at the core of this book,
including information dissemination, storytelling, and audience engagement. This
book offers readers: • A number of pedagogical features to improve learning and
retention, including examples, exercises, breakout boxes and more • Coverage of
additional topics such as issues of law and ethics in digital media, and also writing
for mobile platforms and social media • Individual chapters written by subject
experts, giving readers the necessary know-how for converged media by proven
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leaders in the field Students looking for the practical skills and ethical background
necessary for producing journalism in the contemporary media landscape will find
this book an invaluable resource. It is perfect for students in courses such as
Convergent Journalism, Digital Media, Online Journalism, and Multimedia
Journalism.

Foundations of Community Journalism
For a century and a half, journalists made a good business out of selling the latest
news or selling ads next to that news. Now that news pours out of the Internet and
our mobile devices—fast, abundant, and mostly free—that era is ending. Our best
journalists, Mitchell Stephens argues, instead must offer original, challenging
perspectives—not just slightly more thorough accounts of widely reported events.
His book proposes a new standard: “wisdom journalism,” an amalgam of the more
rarified forms of reporting—exclusive, enterprising, investigative—and informed,
insightful, interpretive, explanatory, even opinionated takes on current events. This
book features an original, sometimes critical examination of contemporary
journalism, both on- and offline. And it finds inspiration for a more ambitious and
effective understanding of journalism in examples from twenty-first-century
articles and blogs, as well as in a selection of outstanding twentieth-century
journalism and Benjamin Franklin’s eighteenth-century writings. Most attempts to
deal with journalism’s current crisis emphasize technology. This book emphasizes
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mindsets and the need to rethink what journalism has been and might become.

Online Journalism
An insider helps money-seekers crack their way into Craigslist! For those short on
cash, the free website Craigslist provides a wide range of money-making
opportunities, from selling personal items to setting up an entrepreneurial business
to finding a new job. This guide provides the best strategies, creative ideas, and
inside tips for maximizing the selling, buying, and bartering potential on the
Craigslist. ? Maximizes opportunities for the over 500 Craigslist sites worldwide ?
Over 40 million U.S. users and 12 billion page views each month, the eighth mostviewed English-language site in the world ? MSNBC report: large increase in items
sold on Craigslist, even as economy slows ? A unique focus on money-making
opportunities and job search capabilities within Craigslist

Scoop
High school journalists share the same objectives as professional
reporters—finding the story, writing the story, and packaging the story so that it
appeals to an audience. Understanding how to best accomplish these objectives is
key to the student on the newspaper, yearbook or Web site staff, but the
Page 23/34

Download File PDF Books On Journalism
fundamental art of storytelling and story presentation are not always at the center
of high school journalism classes. Student journalists must first understand that
storytelling, at its most basic level, is about people, and that understanding the
audience is essential in deciding how to present the story. This handbook for high
school journalists and teachers offers practical tips for all elements of school
journalism. The author covers the essential components that students must
understand: information gathering, writing, standard and alternative coverage and
packaging. Students will find valuable information about identifying news,
interviewing, research, narrative writing style, editing, visual presentation and
layout. The book also covers the legal rights of student journalists, objective vs.
opinion writing, staff planning and organization and Web–based journalism. Each
chapter includes study guides for practical applications of the concepts discussed.
Instructors considering this book for use in a course may request an examination
copy here.

The Complete Idiot's Guide to Journalism
Introduces the reader to the essentials of good writing, using many examples of
previously published work, such as stories and reviews from daily and weekly
newspapers, magazines, periodicals and specialist trade journals.
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She Said
Journalism: A Critical History provides a history of the development of newspapers,
periodicals and broadcast journalism which: enables readers to engage critically
with contemporary issues within the news media; outlines the connections, as well
as the distinctions, across historical periods; spans the introduction of printed news
to the arrival of the 'new' news media; demonstrates how journalism has always
been informed by a cultural practices broader and more dynamic than the simple
provision of news; By situating journalism in its historical context, this book
enables students to more ful.

Introduction to Journalism
This important book defines what investigative reporting is and what qualities it
requires. Drawing on the experience of many well-known journalists in the field,
the author identifies the skills, common factors and special circumstances involved
in a wide variety of investigations. It examines how opportunities for investigations
can be found and pursued, how informants can be persuaded to yield needed
information and how and where this information can be checked. It also stresses
the dangers and legal constraints that have to be contended with and shows real
life examples such as the Cook Report formula, the Jonathan Aitken investigation
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and the Birmingham Six story. David Spark, himself a freelance writer of wide
experience, examines how opportunities for investigations can be found and
pursued, how informants can be persuaded to yield needed information and how
and where this information can be checked. He also stresses the dangers and legal
constraints that have to be contended with and shows investigators at work in two
classic inquiries: · The mysterious weekend spent in Paris by Jonathan Aitken, then
Minister of Defence Procurement · The career of masterspy Kim Philby
Investigative Reporting looks at such fields for inquiry as company frauds
(including those of Robert Maxwell), consumer complaints, crime, police
malpractice, the intelligence services, local government and corruption in
Parliament and in overseas and international bodies. The author believes that the
conclusions that emerge from this far-reaching survey are of value not only in
investigative journalism, but to practitioners in all branches of reporting.

Beyond News
Named one of the most anticipated books of the year by ELLE, Buzzfeed, Esquire,
Bitch Media, Good Housekeeping, Electric Literature, Parade and BookRiot “One of
the smartest young writers of her generation.”—Book Riot From the acclaimed
cultural critic and New York Times bestselling author of This Will Be My Undoing—a
writer whom Roxane Gay has hailed as “a force to be reckoned with”—comes this
powerful story of her journey to understand her northern and southern roots, the
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Great Migration, and the displacement of black people across America. Between
1916 and 1970, six million black Americans left their rural homes in the South for
jobs in cities in the North, West, and Midwest in a movement known as The Great
Migration. But while this event transformed the complexion of America and
provided black people with new economic opportunities, it also disconnected them
from their roots, their land, and their sense of identity, argues Morgan Jerkins. In
this fascinating and deeply personal exploration, she recreates her ancestors’
journeys across America, following the migratory routes they took from Georgia
and South Carolina to Louisiana, Oklahoma, and California. Following in their
footsteps, Jerkins seeks to understand not only her own past, but the lineage of an
entire group of people who have been displaced, disenfranchised, and
disrespected throughout our history. Through interviews, photos, and hundreds of
pages of transcription, Jerkins braids the loose threads of her family’s oral
histories, which she was able to trace back 300 years, with the insights and
recollections of black people she met along the way—the tissue of black myths,
customs, and blood that connect the bones of American history. Incisive and
illuminating, Wandering in Strange Lands is a timely and enthralling look at
America’s past and present, one family’s legacy, and a young black woman’s life,
filtered through her sharp and curious eyes.

Navigating Social Journalism
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Anyone studying journalism, or training for the industry, will benefit from the broad
scope of information and guidance packed into this textbook. Those already
employed in journalism or related areas will also find it useful as a reference book.
Essential techniques employed by journalists working across all media are
supplemented with detailed sections on the workings of public administration, law,
health and safety, regulation and training. Each chapter concludes with suggested
learning activities and an extensive list of resources for further study and
investigation. The approach throughout chapters covering background issues (e.g.
law) is 'journalism centred': all topics are related to the interests and concerns of
journalists and journalism. Students of the City and Guilds Diploma in Media
Techniques will find the book particularly relevant to their studies as it has been
developed to reflect the syllabus of this course.

Engaged Journalism
A critically annotated bibliographic guide to print and electronic sources in print
and broadcast journalism. This edition separates Commercial Databases and
Internet Resources.

Introduction to Journalism
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Engaged Journalism explores the changing relationship between news producers
and audiences and the methods journalists can use to secure the attention of news
consumers. Based on Jake Batsell's extensive experience and interaction with more
than twenty innovative newsrooms, this book shows that, even as news
organizations are losing their agenda-setting power, journalists can still thrive by
connecting with audiences through online technology and personal interaction.
Batsell conducts interviews with and observes more than two dozen traditional and
startup newsrooms across the United States and the United Kingdom. Traveling to
Seattle, London, New York City, and Kalamazoo, Michigan, among other locales, he
attends newsroom meetings, combs through internal documents, and talks with
loyal readers and online users to document the successes and failures of the
industry's experiments with paywalls, subscriptions, nonprofit news, live events,
and digital tools including social media, data-driven interactives, news games, and
comment forums. He ultimately concludes that, for news providers to survive, they
must constantly listen to, interact with, and fulfill the specific needs of their
audiences, whose attention can no longer be taken for granted. Toward that end,
Batsell proposes a set of best practices based on effective, sustainable journalistic
engagement.

Investigative Reporting
This volume sets out the state-of-the-art in the discipline of journalism at a time in
Page 29/34

Download File PDF Books On Journalism
which the practice and profession of journalism is in serious flux. While journalism
is still anchored to its history, change is infecting the field. The profession, and the
scholars who study it, are reconceptualizing what journalism is in a time when
journalists no longer monopolize the means for spreading the news. Here,
journalism is explored as a social practice, as an institution, and as memory. The
roles, epistemologies, and ethics of the field are evolving. With this in mind, the
volume revisits classic theories of journalism, such as gatekeeping and agendasetting, but also opens up new avenues of theorizing by broadening the scope of
inquiry into an expanded journalism ecology, which now includes citizen
journalism, documentaries, and lifestyle journalism, and by tapping the insights of
other disciplines, such as geography, economics, and psychology. The volume is a
go-to map of the field for students and scholars—highlighting emerging issues,
enduring themes, revitalized theories, and fresh conceptualizations of journalism.

Convergent Journalism: An Introduction
An Introduction to Journalism examines the skills needed to work as a journalist in
newspapers, television, radio, and online. This book provides case studies as a
guide to researching stories, interviewing, and writing for each medium, as well as
recording material for both radio and television. It offers a wide range of comments
and tips on the best way to approach stories and includes interviews with
journalists working on a variety of news outlets, from the BBC to weekly
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newspapers.

Killed
This book examines the journalistic coverage and challenges during the RussoJapanese War of 1904–05, what some have called World War Zero. The authors
explore how Japan delayed and regulated correspondents so they could do no
harm to the nation's ambitions at home or abroad and implemented methods of
shaping the news. They argue Japan helped to shape the modern world of
journalism by creating and packaging "truth."

The Journalist and the Murderer
This comprehensively revised and updated second edition of Fashion Journalism
examines the vast changes within the industry and asks what they mean for the
status, practices, and values of journalism worldwide. Providing first-hand guidance
on how to report on fashion effectively and responsibly, this authoritative text
covers everything from ideas generation to writing news and features, video
production, podcasting, and styling, including advice on how to stay legally and
ethically safe while doing so. The book takes in all types of fashion content – from
journalism to branded content, and from individual content creation to editorial for
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fashion brands. It explores their common practices and priorities, while examining
journalists’ claim to special status compared to other content producers. In
conjunction with expanded theory and research, the book includes interviews with
journalists, editors, bloggers, filmmakers, PRs, and brand content producers from
the UK, the US, China, and the Middle East, to offer all a student or trainee needs
to know to excel in fashion journalism.

The Online Journalism Handbook
Based on interviews with leading sports journalists and grounded in the authors’
experience and expertise in both the sports journalism industry and sports media
research, Sports Journalism gives in-depth insight into the editorial and ethical
challenges facing sports journalists in a fast-changing media environment. The
book considers how sports journalism’s past has shaped its present and explores
the future trends and trajectories that the industry could take. The far-reaching
consequences of the digital revolution and social media on sports journalists’ work
are analysed, with prominent sports writers, broadcasters and academics giving
their insights. While predominantly focused on the UK sports media industry, the
book also provides a global perspective, and includes case studies, research and
interviews from around the world. Issues of diversity – or a lack of it – in the
industry are put into sharp focus. Sports Journalism gives both practising sports
journalists and aspiring sports journalists vital contextualising information to make
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them more thoughtful and reflective practitioners.
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